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in the Sixty-eighth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

 
 

Dear Madam Chair Lee and members of the Senate Human Services 
Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1297 is beneficial legislation.  It provides 
a framework to protect the historical record of one of our most critical 
identification documents.  Many other actions follow this vital gateway document.  
It is bad practice to go in and alter this record based on the whim of the 
individual, their health care provider, or their parents. 
 
Please give HB1297 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 


